Martindale Avenue Heatherside Camberley **GU15 1AY** Head Teacher: Miss Sarah Elliott

E: info@heather-ridge.surrey.sch.uk W: www.heather-ridge.co.uk

Safer Internet Talk - Friday 2nd February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

February 6th 2018 is Safer Internet Day, a day that is very important to our school and pupils.

Our school is participating alongside hundreds of other schools across the UK and students will be learning about how to use the internet safely and positively.

To celebrate the many positives of the internet, and to raise awareness of the issues that children and young people face online today, I will be hosting an online safety information meeting for parents and carers of children in every year group and we will be delivering this presentation.

The session will be on Friday 2nd February 2018 at 9am in the hall and will last for approximately 30 minutes, with time for questions too.

Here at Heather Ridge, we believe that internet safety education is a crucial element of the curriculum and an essential part of young people's development. This session is designed to help you become more aware of the safety messages that your children receive in school in order to reinforce them in your home environment.

If you are unable to attend, the presentation will be made available on our website shortly after the talk. I really hope that you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely

Jo Ford Computing Subject Leader











